WEST LEEDERVILLE
PRIMARY

Dear Parents and Carers,

It is wonderful to see so many of our students back here at school this week. Schools are much
more fun with kids!

A few important reminders:

1. Only send your child to school if they are healthy. If you are unsure, please err on the side of
caution and keep them home until you are sure they are well.

2. Pre-primary parents, are the only parents, permitted on to our school site. All other parents are
reminded to wait at the location agreed within their family at the appropriate time for their children
(based on the schedule previously distributed).

NB. The children are doing a fabulous job of going straight to class and getting themselves all set
up for the day. They are rising to the challenge and really enjoying the independence.

3. Pre-primary parents, although you are permitted onsite, please ensure you arrive and depart
as quickly as possible and only go to the designated drop off and collection point. If you have
other children to meet, please ensure this is at a location outside of the school gates.

4. Ensure students, upper primary in particular, arrive at the time allocated on the schedule.
Some students are arriving very early and having a long wait until their designated time to start
class. This schedule is designed to alleviate congestion inside and outside the school grounds
and your co-operation is appreciated.

Kind regards,
Fiona Kelly
Principal
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